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Dear Glebe Community,

It has been another busy and productive week at
Glebe Public School. 

When visiting classes this week, I continued to be
impressed and proud of the achievements of all of
our students. Creating learning environments
where students are motivated, engaged, and proud
of their achievements is extremely important in
fostering a positive school experience. 

One of the things that I really noticed was the
strength and expertise of our teachers to
differentiate the curriculum to cater to the
individual needs of our students, whether this be
providing additional support or providing extension.
It is abundantly clear that high expectations and
explicit teaching drive teaching and learning across
the school. 

 
“Education is our passport to the future, for

tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it
today" - Malcolm X. 

Have a restful weekend!

Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au

As part of Harmony Week celebrations, today all
classes spent time discussing the 2021 theme of
‘Everyone Belongs’, and celebrating Australia’s
cultural diversity. We are incredibly fortunate to
have a school community that is culturally diverse.
This diversity provides a rich learning environment
where everyone has the opportunity to learn from
each other and this inclusiveness is underpinned by
respect and a strong sense of belonging for
everyone. It was wonderful to be able to open up
our classrooms and have parents, carers, and
friends visit classrooms and I thank you for your
understanding in maintaining physical distancing
and following our COVID safe procedures. 

Today we also acknowledged National Day Against
Bullying and Violence (NDA). The NDA is Australia’s
key bullying prevention initiative, connecting
schools and communities to find workable solutions
to bullying and violence. The theme for the NDA
2021 is ‘Take Action Together’. This theme aims to
elevate student voice, empowering young
Australians to join the conversation. All students
participated in tailored lessons to support them in
identifying bullying behaviours and proactive
strategies to manage such behaviours. 
As part of NDA, this week we completed our 2021
Glebe Public School Anti-Bullying Plan. The NSW
Department of Education requires all NSW public
schools to have an Anti-bullying Plan which details
the strategies implemented to reduce student
bullying behaviours. Please click here to view the
2021 Glebe PS Anti-Bullying Plan.  
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This week was Close the Gap day, an important initiative striving
to communicate with the Australian government  on achieving

health equality for First Nations people. An event and movement
that has been running since 2006, Close the Gap day is vital in

sharing information, bringing people together as well as taking
steps towards meaningful action.  The 2021 Campaign Report

'Leadership and legacy through crises: keeping our mob safe' is 
 available to read for more information. 

https://humanrights.gov.au/our-work/aboriginal-and-torres-strait-islander-social-justice/publications/close-gap-2021?fbclid=IwAR0LXbV3iaV508MbISuJEiGdw8W0zYMOVVB8l5gh63xO_97eWBsz6SgCnas
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What an exciting first term I have had meeting the students at Glebe
Public School. Lessons are off to a flying start with students in all
grades exploring different aspects of music.

Children in Bunya and Kangaroo Paw have been learning about beat,
rhythm and pitch through singing songs, playing musical games and
instruments and moving their bodies. It has been very rewarding
seeing their confidence grow in the short time they have been
students at Glebe P.S.

In Stage 1, Waratah, Myrtle, Eucalyptus and Banksia are learning how
music can be used to describe things, through an exploration of The
Carnival of the Animals. The children have started learning formal
music notation and experimented with building rhythm patterns
through games. This week they have used clapping sticks to learn the
William Tell Overture.

Paperbark, Lilly Pilli, Kurrajong and Hakea have been introduced to
the concepts of music and how they underpin every piece of music
we listen to. To celebrate the landing of the Perseverance Rover on
Mars we learned about Gustav Holst and his famous Planets Suite.
The children watched performances of the first movement, Mars, and
discussed what elements of music are used in the piece as well as
created artworks to represent what they heard. They even found out
that Mars was the inspiration for the Darth Vader’s Imperial March in
Star Wars and used their literacy skills to compare and contrast the
two works, before performing The Imperial March on the
BookWhackers.

Boronia, Tea Tree and Wollemi have begun their semester unit on
Musical Theatre. Students went right back to 1927 where modern
musicals started and compared that to modern hits like Hamilton. In
pairs, students created their own mini-musical about winning the
lottery where they had to act, sing and dance and then perform it for
the class. It is clear that there are some stars in the making amongst
our Stage 3 students! It has been amazing to watch some of the
students' confidence grow and perform for each other in such a short
amount of time.

I can’t wait to keep learning more about the amazing students and
community that make up Glebe Public School!

with Mr Wheatley
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This term in Library, Stage 3 have been learning about the
publishing process. 

Students have investigated some of the most published kids
books of all time, created their own flip-o-ramas, their own
mini books and co-created a book by adding their own text
to a wordless picture book. 

Over the next two weeks students will prepare a 'pitch' and
plan for making their own books. There are some really
wonderful works being developed!
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with Ms Callen



https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/calendars


EasterEaster
HatHat
ParadeParade
J O I N  U S  A T  G L E B E  P S !  

W H E N  –  W E D N E S D A Y  3 1  M A R C H

T I M E  –  1 0 : 0 0 A M

W H E R E  –  U N D E R  T H E  C O L A

( B A S K E T B A L L  C O U R T )

P a r e n t s ,  c a r e r s ,  a n d  f r i e n d s  a r e

i n v i t e d  t o  c o m e  a n d  w a t c h  t h e  p a r a d e ,

b u t  a r e  r e q u e s t e d  t o  m a i n t a i n

p h y s i c a l  d i s t a n c i n g  o f  1 . 5 m  a t  a l l

t i m e s .  

S t u d e n t s  a r e  i n v i t e d  t o  m a k e  a n

E a s t e r  h a t  a t  h o m e  a n d  b r i n g  i t  t o

s c h o o l  o n  t h e  d a y  t o  s h a r e  w i t h  t h e i r

p e e r s  a n d  t h e  r e s t  o f  t h e  s c h o o l  a t

o u r  2 0 2 1  E a s t e r  H a t  P a r a d e .

S t u d e n t s  w h o  m a y  n o t  b e  a b l e  t o

m a k e  a  h a t  a t  h o m e  w i l l  b e  p r o v i d e d

w i t h  t h e  e q u i p m e n t  t o  m a k e  o n e  b y

t h e i r  c l a s s  t e a c h e r .  



Hey guys! 

Next week we will be having a
crazy hair day. So come to school
with the most crazy and wacky
hair. During the week the leaders
will be selling raffle tickets and on
Friday there will be a raffle draw. 

We will announce the two winners
and they will receive a gift basket,
full of prizes. 

The tickets will be $2.00 for one,
$5.00 for 6, and $10 for 12. 

So remember to bring your
money! There will also be
certificates for the most unusual
hair, the most creative, the one
with the most colour, and more!
So good luck guys, and we will see
you then!!!

STUDENT
PRESS

SCHOOL LEADERS PRESENT

GLEBE PUBLIC SCHOOL

WEEK 8 WRITERS
JAKE AND JANINE



General BulletinGeneral Bulletin

When: Wednesday 24th March - 6:30pm 
Location: in the music classroom in block
B (school office building).

Next P&C Meeting
Please join us for our first executive P&C
meeting  of 2021, held on:

Want to help? 
Whether you have a special skill (eg remote
event organising) or just general
enthusiasm, your involvement is welcome.In
particular, we are looking for people to help
with applying for grants and to help with
gardening, landscaping etc, please email
committee@glebeschool.org.au to offer
help, share ideas or ask questions about this
or anything else

Library
Register at the PRC website, using student DoE
login details, and begin logging your books. All
books read since the close of last year’s
challenge (September 2020) can go toward this
year’s list.
 
The Challenge closes, and all
entries must be logged, 
11.59pm Friday 20th August 
2021.
 
Full details are on the PRC
website, alternatively you may 
always speak with Ms Callen

Reminders

P&C  News

Flu Symptoms 
Should your child have any flu like
symptoms, please keep them resting
at home and obtain medical advise if
necessary. If your child is unwell at
school, please expect a phone call to
pick up your child. Thank you for your
understanding. 

Lost Property 
Throughout the year we have
multiple donations of second
hand school uniforms. 
Please feel free to come visit
the school clinic and check
what's available free of
charge. 

Want to share a skill with the school and
engage with students at Glebe? If you or a
family member you know are available to run a
workshop or activity for our students, please
contact us via email expressing your interest.

Community Skills

Students return on Tuesday 20th
April, 2021 for Term 2.

Monday 19th April is the Term 2
Staff Development Day. 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html
https://glebe-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Ensures that students do not miss out on
important learning activities scheduled early
in the day 
Helps students learn the importance of
punctuality and routine 
Give students time to greet their friends
before class 
Supports students sense of belonging 
Reduces classroom disruption

Arriving at school and class on time is vital as it:

Lateness is recorded as a partial absence and
must be explained by parents. 

Should you need support in child/children
arriving at school on time, please do hesitate to
ask.

The Importance of 
Arriving at School
on Time

Volunteers WantedVolunteers Wanted
Where: 
Benledi House (the front part of the Glebe Library), 186 Glebe
Pt. Road   

Who can help: 
Parents, carers & students (for those with younger children -
there is a great shady fenced playground behind the library,
and we suggest you may want to organise to share child-
minding and volunteering so everyone can be involved). 

Sorting - Thursday 25th: 5-7pm setup of tables and
sorting 
Sorting - Friday 26th:  9-12noon, 12 noon – 2.30pm, 3.30 –
5pm, 5-7pm 
Selling – Saturday 27th: 8.30-11am, 11-1.30pm, 1.30-4pm 
Selling – Sunday 28th: 8.30-11am, 11-1.30pm, 1.30-4pm
(pack up from 3pm) 

When:  

If you can spare a few hours, please email me with your
availability at debshannon@hotmail.com 

Thanks in advance, 
Debs Hannon & Ginny Lloyd 
Book Sale Coordinators 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XB3PBhf3f3okHsp5kiXoiFD8bcDjTvH7/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XB3PBhf3f3okHsp5kiXoiFD8bcDjTvH7/view


https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/
https://bullyingnoway.gov.au/

